
Fund Development Quarterly Update 
 
B.1.a. Postponed indefinitely hiring of a marketing consultant 
       b. Implemented monthly update on communication and PR activities 
        
B.2.b. No donor recognition event this year 
B.3.b. Doug plans to call Benzie County Human Collaborative Body. Have BSR management staff and 
board members make presentations at town meetings. Linda is in communication with NMC to see if it 
would be possible to provide an intern.  
 
C.5.b. Worked with Jamie Grey Group on the inaugural BSR Golf Outing and raised $4,500. We hope this 
will become an annual event.  
 
 
 
 


